
 
DO YOU NEED HELP COVERING THE COST OF SCHOOL LUNCHES? 

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	

 
Tredyffrin & Easttown Care is a local non-profit that helps families in our community in a 

variety of ways when emergencies occur or situations become complicated.  T&E Care 
recognizes that school meals can be difficult for some families to afford on a regular basis, 
especially if their income is just over the Free/Reduced Program’s limits.  T&E Care has a 

program that can provide a limited subsidy for these expenses for qualifying students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
HOW DOES MY CHILD GET 

THE FUNDING? 
Each month qualified students will 

get deposits automatically into 
their point-of-sale accounts. The 
amount deposited will depend on 

the students’ grade level. The 
funding source for your child’s 

money is confidential. 

WHO QUALIFIES? 
  You must FIRST apply for 

participation in the Free/Reduced 
Program run through the school district.  
If you are accepted into that program – 
that’s great – it’s better than ours.  But 
if you are denied – then you can apply 
for the T&E Care program.  Students 
will be eligible based on household 
income (see application for income 

guidelines). The T&E Care program is 
designed to be a transition for families 
making just too much money to qualify 

for free/reduced assistance.   
	

FOR MORE INFORMATION – talk with your child’s counselor or check out our website at 

https://www.tecare.org/assistance/schoollunches/ 


